

Newsletter



22nd June 2018

Dates

Friday 20th July - last day of school year

Tuesday 4th
September- nursery
reopens for current N1
children

Visit to Langley Moor Primary – Thursday 28th June.

For those children who usually attend our nursery in the morning session, we are happy to take them from here to school Langley Moor Primary, for 9:30 am. For those children who stay for the full day, we will bring those children back to nursery. Those children who only attend for the morning session should be collected from the school at 11:30 (at the stripy fence!)

Leaver's Celebration Ceremony

On Tuesday 17th July we are holding a celebration evening for those children and their parents who are leaving us at the end of term (N2 children). Children and their parents will be invited to come from 3:45 onwards and light refreshments will be served. At 4:15 we will have a little ceremony to present the children with their files.

The event will take place outside so in the event of bad weather, the reserve date is Thursday 19th July.

If you and your child are not able to attend, please don't worry; the children will be given their files the next day at nursery.

Sponsorship Money

Huge thanks to those who have given so generously. We have about 60% of the money needed to buy a defibrillator now.
Please return any more donations by Friday 29thJune.

Hall Hill Farm Trip for N2 children

Cost for the trip is £10, and a packed lunch is needed (including drinks).

We still have a places left for parent/carer helpers. If you would like to come with us, please return your letter by the end of next week. You will receive a confirmation text by the end of the week to confirm your place.

Thank you to those who have already sent in their letters and payments.

Visit to Shildon Railway

We have also booked an additional optional visit for those N2 children who have a keen interest in trains. The Flying Scotsman is coming to Shildon Railway Museum and we have been allocated a slot to see it and learn about it. The bus will leave nursery at 9.15am and return by approximately 11:30am on Friday 13th July. This visit is in addition to our farm trip (see above) so the following conditions apply (which do not apply to the farm trip)

- 1. Children must be accompanied by a parent/carer on this trip.
- 2. Places are limited so they will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Letters regarding this trip will given out next week.